
ca Exclusive to The Times from a Staff writer 

WASHINGTON — Pres- 
ident John F. Kennedy's as- 
sassination was the act of a 
"fascist-minded person," not 
a “Communist-minded per- 

mn." according to testimony 

[States before the Warren 
Commission, 

Arnold S, Johnson, direc- 
torof the Communist Party's! 
information and leeture 
bureau, said that "Commu- 
nists just do not believe in 
assassination as ‘a method of| the, 
social change: 

Johnson ‘old the commis: ‘ 
sion in testimony released 
Monday of Presidential ae 

Communist Party asking “tor! 
literature and asking to be 
put in touch with party 
members was given to tha’ 
commission from party files 
after the assassination, 

_ Johnson said Oswald was 
- Communist Party 

member and that "no Core 
munist of any character at 
any time” was involved with 
Oswald in ‘a plot to kill the 

He said the Tadded hated 
atmosphere" of Dallas before | 

ion "was all of 
a ee Character", 

pee eee 


